
 

 

 

AERB participates in the Awareness programmes near KAPS premises at Surat                                      

P.T. College of Science. 

 

In continuation to AERB’s endeavour in conducting public outreach programmes in the 

vicinity of NPPs, AERB participated in the outreach programme for Nuclear Physics students 

of P.T. College of Science in Surat on 29/01/2025. The programme, with lecture series was 

initiated by KAPS Public Awareness Division. The lectures included talks from NPCIL, BARC 

and AERB officials.  

 A short video on AERB was screened. The bilingual (English and Gujarati) programme 

was attended by about 50 participants which included undergraduate students of nuclear 

physics and the teaching faculty of the college. 

 

 


